Bader AL Mulla & Brothers Co.W.LL
Date: November 15th 2003

To: Al Dar Consulting Co.

Fahed Al-Salem Street

P.O.Box 4729 13D4B Salal

Kuwait

Atten: Mr. Alaa Al-Ali

Subject: Thanking Letter
 Dear Mr. Al-Ali,

We express our sincere gratitude to your company, and you in particular, for guiding us through the documentation, preliminary assessment and successful implementation of our Quality Management System (ISO 9001:2000).

Yours sincerely,

(Signature)

Elias Zoghb

Divisional General Manager

